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6th March 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to a KS1 SAT’s information evening on Tuesday 27th March 

2018. The meeting will take in the dining room from 3:30pm and will last approximately 

half an hour. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to help explain the format of the KS1 SATs exams, to 

provide you with some sample materials and to answer any questions you may have. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Hodge 

Phase 2 Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


